Mr. Ray Muench, Public Works Commission, requested approval of a contract in the

. amount of $23,962.65 for the purchase of pipe and fittings for water main extension
e ) to Bordeaux Subdivision which was recently annexed to the City. On motion of Council-
th uh man Pate, seconded by Councilman Plummer, the contract was unanimously approved.

Councilman Pate stated that for some time the City Council and Public Works
Commission had discussed the possibility of extbnding water and sewer services be~-
yone the city 1imits and it is his feeling that some definite decision shoulq be made
; ; ! : ! on this matter. Mr. Pate stated that he is in favor of extending these services be-
: ’ ' . ; : o yond the city limits and requested that the City Engineers, Plénning Department, Publ%c Works
| : i ’ Commission, and the City Manager confer as to a possible set of regu;qtions an@ restrictions
under which such extensions could be made for recommendation to the City Council for

their consideration.

The City Manager stated that an appropriation was made in the budget this fiscal
year for the preparation of a topo map of the City of Fayetteville. Mr. Ray further
: : 4 i : b informed the Council that bids have been taken from seven or eight mapping concerns
# ; : . v Gl ' T T sy REPRS N) and he has personally interviewed three of these firms and unless there is objection, he

‘ : would like to recommend that the Mayor and City Clerk be authorized to enter contract on
behalf of the Council and Public Works Commission with Maps, Inc. of Baltimore, Maryland
for this service., Their bid would include mapping approximately a 40 mile area and their
bid as follows was the low bid:

tabhtad ' ; F . S i i ; Photographing 71 square miles @ $64.00 per square 10 ccniiB 4BA200
| ‘ e i = ; A SRREERg SO Mapping 40 square miles @ $945,00 per square mileéssssecesocesd 37,800,00
5 / Totalesooseod, 42,342,00

On motion of Councilman Rose, seconded by Councilman Massei, the Mayor and City Clerk
vere authorized to enter into contract with Maps, Inc. at the unit price submitted by them.

The City Manager reported that he will be attending a meeting of the International
e City Managers' Board in Chicago on January 21 through January 23.

Mr. P, O, Hoffer, Chairman of the Public Works Commission, reported that the merchants
— e e e of Fayetteville have agreed to close their stores from 1:00 p.me to 2:00 pems on February 4
. : : : for celebration of Terry Sanford Day. Mr. Sanford will announce his cnadidacy for the
Governor of the State of North Carolina on that day and this action will enable employees,
etc. to hear Mr. Sanford when he speaks from the Market House. Also, they are asking
that the first block of Hay Street and Person Street be blocked for this occasion. No
—— e definite action was taken by the Council, but it was unanimous opinion that this
- should be approved.

On motion of Councilman Massei, seconded by Councilman Plummer, the meeting was
adjourned.

L . g - o — i
1 : Signed: oStew<l S eina s

’ Lbuise W. Talbot ‘

. T City Clerk and Treasurer
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